May 2023 Update
 
Dear Neighbors,
 
I have been traveling for much of the month, but can pass along a few important updates for your attention, as follows. 
 
• Summer PRE Gathering: The IRA Board is delighted to announce a special July 15 Summer IRA Meeting and Social Gathering at the home of Barbara Jay. It will be our first in-person neighborhood event since the pandemic started. Here are the details – please come and RSVP! 
 
Event: Summer Inverness Ridge Association Meeting and Social Get-Together
When: Saturday, July 15, 10:30 am - 1:30 pm
What: A chance to catch up on important IRA initiatives and for us all to connect again over a great lunch; a brief agenda will be circulated shortly before the event.
Where: Barbara Jay's home, 100 Douglas
Food:
1.    Sandwiches will be catered.
2.    Soft drinks, water, tea, and coffee will be provided.
2.    Please bring a side dish or dessert
 
Please RSVP by July 5 with name (s) and what you're bringing to Jim Wagner at celiaandjim@gmail.com. Thank you and see you there!
 
• Drake’s View Paving Project: The Paving Task Force has learned from Supervisor Dennis Rodoni that the Finance Department’s proposal to reform their policy on loans to Permanent Road Divisions is proceeding and should be voted on soon. While not yet a sure thing, the new policy will result in an interest rate approximately 50% lower than what had been projected under the old one, which will enable considerably more paving than we had feared would be possible. Many thanks to Dennis and the other County staff members who are working to bring this about. The Task Force still expects paving to take place towards the end of summer. Details including road diversions, etc. will be explained at the July 15 Gathering.
 
• 2023 membership Dues – If you have not paid your IRA 2023 membership dues ($50), please do so right away. You may make payments via Venmo or Paypal (see IRA website [invernessridge.info] for details) or send a check to: IRA, P.O. Box 342, Inverness, CA 94937.
Questions? Contact Treasurer Patty Wimpfheimer at 415-722-9355 or at invernessridge37@gmail.com. Thank you for your ongoing support.
 
Thank you for reading.
 
Tim Stanton
IRA President

